
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16th October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Bronze Duke of Edinburgh’s Award 
 
 
We invite you and your daughter to a Duke of Edinburgh’s Award information 
evening on Monday 22nd October 6.30 – 7.30 in The Leaf Centre.  
 
During the evening we will give you and your daughter all the information you 
need to enrol and successfully complete the Bronze Award.  
 
We also have a few guest speakers who will briefly talk about some of the various 
volunteering opportunities here in Guernsey.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your daughter.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require more information.  
 
lmitchinson@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
  
Miss L. Mitchinson  (D of E Co-ordinator) 
The Ladies' College 
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